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National Night Out 

On Tuesday, August 2nd, the Clairemont          
Neighborhood Watch, Clairemont Town Council, 
San Diego Police Department, Councilmember 
Zapf and I hosted Clairemont’s inaugural National 
Night Out celebration. National Night Out is an  
annual community-building campaign that       
marries police and public safety while providing a 
platform for neighborhood camaraderie.  

Mira Mesa Festival of Beers 

On Saturday, August 13th, I tapped the first keg at 
the 5th Annual Mira Mesa Festival of Beers.        
All proceeds from the festival support the Mira 
Mesa Community Foundation, a nonprofit        
organization established to facilitate donations 
for charitable purposes within the Mira Mesa 
Community.   

Charity Corn Hole Tournament 

On Saturday, August 20th, I hosted a charity corn hole 
tournament.  We raised $12,000 for the San Diego 
Police Foundation and  $12,000 for the San Diego 
Fire Rescue Foundation. The free event included a 
bounce house, fire safety presentation, beer garden, 
prizes, food trucks and police dog demonstration. 
Sponsors and partners included: SDG&E, Charter 
Communications, San Diego Association of Realtors, 
Vulcan Materials Company, California Strategies, Cox 
Communications, Beastmode Brave, Garden Commu-
nities, Star 94.1 FM, Presidio Public Affairs Group, 
Rath Miller, and AleSmith Brewing Company, to note 
a few. 
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BY THE NUMBERS (since in office): 

On Tuesday, August 23rd, the San Diego Police 
Department, San Diego Police Officers           
Association, Convoy District, Korean American 
Association and I held a Kearny Mesa/Convoy 
Business Community Public Safety Forum. The 
event  brought together business owners and 
managers in the area to learn how to protect 
their local business and navigate the City's 
business permitting requirements.  

Public Safety Forum Clairemont Sign 

On Wednesday, August 24th, the San Diego Police 
Department, Clairemont Town Council board 
members and I unveiled a brand new entry sign 
for the community of Clairemont. The original sign 
was wrecked by a distracted driver. This            
community marker is a meaningful and vital asset 
that contributes to the overall identity and       
symbolic sense of community to all Clairemont 
residents and I am pleased to see its restoration.  


